
REQUEST TO ESTABLISH DOCKET 
(PLEASE TYPE) 

Date January 26. 2000 	 =-=~ - iL..!>.o:::Docket No .--=.:OD {c..;:{):::.....=.3_.:.... =-­

1. 	 Division Name/Staff Name COMMUNICATIONS/HAWKINS. B.H. 

OPR________________________________________________________________________________________ 

OCR________________________________________________________________________________________ 

'5'h~1'I6 
4. Suggested Docket Title Request for cancellation of Pay Telephone Certificate No. 6089 by ~ E. Ryan. 

effective December 31. 1999. 

5. 	 Suggested Docket Mailing List (attach separate sheet if necessary) 

A. 	 Provide NAMES ONLY for regulated companies or ACRONYMS ONLY regulated industries, 
as sho~n in Rule 25-22.104, F.A.C. 

B. 	 Provide COMPLETE name and address for all others. (Match representatives to clients.) 

1. 	Parties and their representatives (if any) 

Shayne E. Ryan 

2. Interested Persons and their representatives (if any) 

6. 	 Check one: 
XX 	 Documentation is attached. 

Documentation will be provided with the recommendation. 
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277 Havou Circle 

Fax 407668-7613 

January 18,2000 

Ms. Jackie Gilchrist 
Florida Public Services Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Dear Ms. cilchrist, 

We spoke by telephone on January 18,2000 regarding my request to cancel Certificate #6089 for 
Red Hawk Communications. As I explained to you over the phone, we sold our payphones on 
8/24/99 and all Bell South lines were taken out of our name on 8/15/99. Our one Sprint line was 
transferred on 9/22/99. On 11/20/99 my husband, Shayne, died unexpectedly. At the present 
time I have no plans that would require me to keep our c d c a t e  current. He died m Indiana 
and I wasn’t able to rehun to address issues such as this until d e r  the first week in January. 

You may have Certificate #6089 under Shayne E. Ryan rather than Red Hawk Communications. 
I was hoping to cancel the certscate before incurring any additional charges. The letter assigning 
us this number was signed by the Florida Public Service Commission on April 21,1999. 

I appreciate your assistance in resolving this matter. I would appreciate it if you could fk :me a 
confirmation to the number show above. 

Sincerely, ++ 
Cheryl K. Ryan 


